Dear Colleagues,
it is my pleasure to inform you that the website of the 15th Congress of
European Anthropological Association has already been available:
http://eaa2006.elte.hu
The congress will be held at the Faculty of Science, Eotvos Lorand
University, Budapest, Hungary between 31 August and 3 September, 2006.
The website is still under construction, but please, fill in the
preliminary registration form to help us to plan the structure of the
scientific program. Please, complete the pre-registration form as soon
as possible, but till 30th May, 2005.
Thank you very much for your help and I hope to see you in Budapest, in
September 2006.

Yours cordially


Prof. Eva B. Bodzsar
President of the Organising Committee
Budapest, Hungary
